

## PURE LAND LEARNING COLLEGE ASSOCIATION INC. MULTI-FAITH MULTICULTURAL CENTRE



**EVERYONE MATTERS - TOOWOOMBA, A MODEL CITY OF PEACE & HARMONY** 



The 2015 Chinese Year is the Year of the Sheep according to the Chinese Zodiac. The Year of the Sheep starts on 19 February. The Sheep is kind, tender and sympathetic. Sheep are creative and elegant. Because of their softer side, they are symbolic of peace and harmony.

Look out for the many free and exciting programs lined up in the next couple of

## months.

- Women's Forum 7 March 2015
- Scripture and Human Relations Symposium 14 March 2015
- Youth Harmony Dinner 20 March 2015
- Silence for Peace Meditation Workshop 15 April 2015



Welcome speech by Acting Superintendent Ben Marcus, Acting District Officer Darling Downs District



## Voices of Faith

A meeting with members of our local faith community was held to discuss a new initiative 'Voices of Faith' program to be launched on 5 April on Community Radio 102.7FM. It will air every Sunday from 7-8pm. This is your opportunity to tell the community about your group and tradition at no cost to you! If you like to be a part of this, please contact the Multi-faith Multicultural Centre right away.



Performance by Women-In-Harmony (left) and Pure Land Youth Chinese Dance (right)



6 February 2015 Derek Tuffield, our guest speaker sharing with the community on 'Serving Beyond Boundaries'



11-12 February 2015 A peaceful future for Toowoomba was one of several topics open for discussion at a recent retreat hosted by The Goodwill Committee of Toowoomba



21 February 2015 Venerable Wu Ping presented on

'Oaths and Affirmations' at a Justice of Peace workshop held by Queensland Justices Association, Warwick Branch. There were also presentations from the Islamic, Buddhist and Quaker perspectives.

Additional details on upcoming events and faith sharing can be found on our website at